
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

“The library of Sri Lanka Tea Board has been providing a press 

clipping service to the staff since 1983. Accordingly we provide 

the copies of articles pertaining to the tea industry published in 

Sri Lankan leading Sinhala and English newspapers.  

It is pleased to declare you that we are ready to expand our 

clipping service further to stakeholders in the industry. 

Therefore, if you have an interest to obtain any paper clippings 

relevant to the tea industry, please submit your request via 

library@pureceylontea.com ” 
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Librarian 
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